Dear Parents/Guardians of Crane ISD Students,

I know many of you are aware of the Texas Gas Service situation because it has probably affected you, or someone you know, personally. Unfortunately, it has impacted the school system as well. In an abundance to caution there will be no school on Monday, October 26, 2020 and Tuesday, October 27, 2020 due to the upcoming low temperatures. As soon as the gas service is restored the gas company will then begin to complete the process of getting every building up and running. We are hoping that the process will be completed by Tuesday. The district will work with Texas Gas to complete this as soon as possible. We want the buildings to be warm and safe before our students return. Thanks for your understanding. In the even changes occur, the district will send out updated information.

Janet Hunt, Superintendent Crane ISD